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Report No. 38/23  National Park Authority 
 

 
Report of Chief Executive 

 
 
Subject:  Presentation by Visit Pembrokeshire 
 
 
Purpose of report 
The Authority has agreed a package of support for Visit Pembrokeshire. 
Emma Thornton, Chief Executive of Visit Pembrokeshire will provide a 
presentation on the work of Visit Pembrokeshire over the last year. 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
That Members are asked to note the presentation from Visit 
Pembrokeshire. 
 
 
 
 
(For further information, please contact Tegryn Jones, Chief Executive) 
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